
 

Christmas Parties  
On Christmas Party days children should come to school in their party clothes. Parties will take place across the 
morning and in the afternoon all classes will enjoy a Christmas movie and treats.  
           On Thursday 21st December a very special visitor will be coming to the Primary 1 Christmas Party.  

We cannot wait! 

Step into Christmas… 
…with Garrowhill Primary! 

As you may know, the Parent Council are running a 12 Days of Christmas raffle to 
raise much needed funds for the school.  Tickets are priced at £1 per ticket.  Each 
child received an envelope with 10 raffle tickets inside.  If you wish to purchase 
any of these raffle tickets, please write your child's name and class on each ticket 
stub and return the stubs, with the money, in the envelope provided.  Remember 
to keep your part of the ticket!! 

All tickets sold will be entered into the raffle with the children choosing the 
winning tickets each day.  Raffle starts on Monday 4th December running to 15th 
December.   There are lots of fabulous prizes up for grabs! 

If anyone wishes to purchase additional tickets or hand in a raffle prize, please do 
so at the school office. 

 

Countdown to Christmas 2023 
 

The month of December is always busy in 
School. We wanted to share everything that is 
happening in December with you.  

December Diary 
 

1st – Tree Decorating & Carols 
7th – Christmas Jumper Day 
8th – Primary 1 Nativity 
11th - Winning House Treat to 
cinema 
12th – P7 Party 
13th – P6 Party 
14th – Christmas Lunch & P5 Party 
15th – P4 Party 
18th – P3 Party 
19th – Panto – Jack & the Beanstalk 
20th – P2 Party 
21st – P1 Party 
22nd – School closes @ 2.30pm 

The 12 Days of Christmas 

Carols Round the Tree 
 

We will be decorating our Christmas Tree on 
Friday 1st December. Two children from each 
class will hang a bauble on our tree and we will 
sing our favourite Christmas carols together. The 
P5-7 choir Will also mke a special appearance! 
 

Children are welcome to wear some Christmas 
sparkle, a Santa hat or headband on this day.  
 

Christmas Jumper Day 2023 
 

Christmas Jumper Day is Thursday 7th December. 
Children can wear their favourite Christmas 
Jumper with their school uniform. We will donate 
to Save the Children.  

Carol Singing 
 

Our Primary 4 5-7 Choir                        
and Mrs Elliot have a busy       
month ahead.  
 

I am sure our children will spread 
lots of Christmas Cheer! 
 

7th – Morrisons 
8th – P1 Nativity 
11th – Morrisons 
15th – St Enoch Centre 
18th – Swinton Care Home 
19th – Sandford Gardens 
 


